
        
 

           

        

Visit the Maricopa County Health website and click on 1. 
"current numbers" 

2. From there, scroll and click on the "K-12 Schools" icon 

3. Click on the Reopening Dashboard & Guidelines section 

https://www.maricopa.gov/5302/Public-Health


          
          

           
     

       
    

4. Scroll to find the map and select to view report by 

elementary school district in dropdown menu 

5. Search for Avondale Elementary School District. Then click on our 

section (on the map) for a pop-up window of our metrics. 

Reports are updated every Thursday on the 

Maricopa County Health website. 


